To: House of Assembly - GAA
Subject: No one should be punished for telling the truth
Date: Wednesday, 28 August 2024 6:44:37 PM

Dear Inquiry into Discrimination and Bullying in Tasmanian Schools,

Do not allow the activists to hide the truth behind labelling this inquiry as anti-bullying. It
1s their gender ideology promoted in Tasmanian schools that is causing more bullying and
discrimination. This ideology goes against biological facts and creates a space where
factual scientific information is disregarded. School policies should recognize biological
truths and safeguard individuals from ideological coercion. No one can alter their
biological sex. No one should be penalised for stating the truth.

Sincerel
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